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The team from AP Irrigation are currently putting the finishing touches to the 
back filling of the 10-inch mainline install surrounding the pump house that has 
been ongoing for the past 3 weeks.  Tomorrow, Tuesday, April 30th and 
Wednesday, May 1st reparation work next to the 18th tee box area will be taking 2 
days to complete, consequently the tee will be closed for the next 2 days for the 
work to be completed safely.  
 
The resodding of these areas will be performed by our Maintenance Team in 2/3 
weeks time to allow the backfilling dirt material to compact properly as erosion is 
expected. In the meantime, all excavated holes will be covered with sand material 
to smooth out these specific areas until sod work is completed. 
 
As always, we would like to thank you for your patience and understanding 
during this ongoing process. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or 
stopping by my office as email correspondence might not do its justice to your 
inquiries. 
 



Regards, 
Gilles Dufort 
General Manager/Executive Professional 
The Harvest Golf Club 

 


